"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."



October: Month of the Holy Rosary

Join us in the parish hall Tuesday, Oct. 3 at 8:30 am to pray the Rosary. Our fifth grade will lead the prayers through student-made rosary beads. This is a wonderful way to begin the Month of the Holy Rosary.

Bingo for Bags is this weekend! PTC is excited and ready for the event. There are many ways to earn volunteer hours beginning Thursday afternoon through Saturday night clean-up. Contact a PTC officer for more details and sign-up information.

Have a blessed week!

-Tammy Ducote, Principal



- Tuesday, Oct. 3- Student Rosary (K-5th) @ 8:30
 am in Parish Hall (Families are invited to join us.)
- Friday, Oct. 6- Early dismissal @12:30
- Saturday, Oct. 7- Bingo for Bags!!
- Wed, Oct. 11- Vision Screenings for 1st, 3rd & 5th and Wed Oct. 25 for PK-4 and Kindergarten

** The first nine weeks reporting period ends Friday, Oct.

13. Teachers will begin contacting you for conferences to discuss student progress and NWEA results. Please look for more information in your child's blue folders.**





Campus News

- Congratulations! Mrs. Fernandez's Pre-4 class earned the "Respectacles" this week. These youngsters have shown tremendous growth in a short period of time and have been earning and showing respect to their classmates, teachers and staff.
- Grade level Saint Presentations are off to a great start! Fifth grade put on quite the performance Friday entertaining and informing us about the three Archangels. Fourth grade will present their saint on Oct. 13 after mass.

Teacher Spotlight

Mrs. Melody Lawrence
Teaching fifth grade at OLGCS means guiding our Student Ambassadors, and Mrs. Lawrence does an amazing job. She brings 30 years of experience in education to our school and works tirelessly to encourage and inspire her students to "Never Settle for Less than Your BEST". Thank you for service in this important ministry!!



Join us on Facebook & Instagram